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From: Gabrielle Lowe
Sent: Wednesday, 28 February 2024 3:59 PM
To: Anneke Van der Weyde; Roslyn Hiser; Gabrielle Lowe
Subject: Conversation with Anneke Van der Weyde, Roslyn Hiser

Gabrielle Lowe 3:25 PM: 

Hi Anneke and Ros, Please see below a email to  seeking further information about his assessor 
application. In terms of the assessor guidelines, he seems to have breached 2.7 Accredited assessors must act 
in a professional and respectful manner and comply with the law at all times. I haven't specified anything 
in this response but can add a bit if you want me to more specific. 

Gabrielle Lowe 3:25 PM: 

Dear  

Thank you for your application to become an accredited assessor with ACMA. 

On your application you indicate that the AMC has withdrawn your accreditation within the last five 
years. 

We are reaching out to you to see what your understating is of why your accreditation was withdrawn 
by the AMC. 

I have attached the ACMA Accredited Assessor Guidelines to this email. We require all assessors to 
read and agree to abide by these guidelines to become accredited.  

Considering the circumstances of the AMC withdrawing your accreditation, are you able to identify 
any steps you intend to take to prevent any breaches of the guidelines occurring in the future?  

We look forward to a response at your convenience. 

Kind regards 
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